From: Rafael Roman [mailto:Rocket1@GoRocketMan.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 04, 2009 11:19 AM
To: Leipski, Tina (UTC)
Cc: trips@gorocketman.com
Subject: RE: HOOD CANAL BRIDGE CLOSURE
Importance: High

Good morning Mrs. Leipski, 


I just wanted to inform you that the Hood Canal Bridge open, starting immediately Rocket Transportation will travel our normal route.

 
Thanks for your help.
Rafael Roman
Managing Partner 
Rocket Transportation Sequim Washington.
 
Door-To-Door SeaTac and more airport shuttle serving - 
 
       Port Angeles
       Sequim
       Port Townsend
 
Call us at 1.877.697.6258 Monday – Friday 8:00AM – 5:00PM PST for reservations.
GoRocketMan.com
 
 
 
 
 

From: Leipski, Tina (UTC) [mailto:TLeipski@utc.wa.gov] 
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2009 1:57 PM
To: Rafael Roman
Cc: trips@gorocketman.com
Subject: RE: HOOD CANAL BRIDGE CLOSURE

Thanks Rafael!

I have put this letter into your file so we should be good to go.

Sincerely,

Tina 



From: Rafael Roman [mailto:Rocket1@GoRocketMan.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2009 9:03 AM
To: Leipski, Tina (UTC)
Cc: trips@gorocketman.com
Subject: RE: HOOD CANAL BRIDGE CLOSURE
Importance: High

Good morning, 

Attached please find our public notice letter and alternate route information. 

PAX
It is hard to be deluded when you don’t claim to know anything.
 
Rafael Roman
Managing Partner 
Rocket Transportation Sequim Washington, the only true door-to-door Sea - Tac airport shuttle serving - 
 
       Port Angeles
       Sequim
       Port Townsend
 
And many other locations on Washington 's beautiful North Olympic Peninsula call us at 1.877.697.6258 Monday – Friday 8:00AM – 5:00PM PST for reservations.
GoRocketMan.com
 
 
 
 
 

From: Leipski, Tina (UTC) [mailto:TLeipski@utc.wa.gov] 
Sent: Monday, February 23, 2009 8:43 AM
To: Rafael Roman
Cc: trips@gorocketman.com
Subject: HOOD CANAL BRIDGE CLOSURE

Hi Rafael,

Your information was forwarded to me from Penny Ingram regarding the closure of the Hood Canal Bridge for a couple of months.  After discussing this with my supervisor, it was decided that because this is a “temporary” closure, all we would need from you is a letter. 

In your letter, please make sure the following things are covered:
Stipulate exactly why the change is being made and for how long.(due to closure of Hood Canal Bridge)
A statement saying you will not pickup or drop off along the alternative route.
You will notify the Commission when the closure is back opened.

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me directly.

Sincerely,

Tina Leipski
Utilities & Transportation Commission 
Licensing Services
360-664-1170
fax 360-586-1181


